
 

 

 

ORTHOUTAH 

 

BONE AND JOINT SPECIALISTS 

 

 

The Office of Dr. Matthew Bitner and Dr. Daniel Higbee is currently accepting applications  

for a x-ray technician. 

 

 

The practice is seeking a highly motivated, dependable, energetic healthcare professional who 

possesses the ability to anticipate the needs of the physician, is able to problem solve, function in 

a highly organized manner and care for the patients we serve with high regard. 

 

 

The applicant will be required to: 

 

• Perform digital diagnostic x-ray exams in the physician office 

 

Salary: Negotiable 

 

 

 

For questions, please call  

 

Patti Bennett @ 435-339-1983 

 

 

Please forward your resume to: 

 

pbennett@orthoutah.org 

or 

Fax to 435-723-3391 
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